
Good Morning Regent Family,  

In order to practice an abundance of caution as well as comply with the Cuyahoga County Stay-At-Home advisory, 
Regent High School will be fully remote from 11/30/2020 through our return from Winter break; we will return to our 
hybrid model when we re-open to students on January 4th at 7:30 AM. Below is a basic schedule for the coming 
weeks: 

  

Week of November 23rd   

• Sessions remain the same for students. 

• Career Technical Education (CTE) open as usual. 

• The building is open during normal business hours on Monday and Tuesday. 
o We are off for Thanksgiving break Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. 

  

Week of November 30th 

• The building is closed ALL WEEK - 100% remote for all teachers, staff and students.  

• ALL staff will be available via phone, text, email, social media, Google Meets, Zoom, and other 
formats as determined by the teacher during regular business hours (8:00 AM through 3:30 PM).  

  

Week of December 7th and December 14th 

• Students working remotely  

• The building will be open for written work/packet drop off and pick up from 9:00 AM through 12:00 
PM 

o The building will be closed to the public from 12:00 PM through the start of the next 
business day 

• End of Course (EoC) testing will be available in the morning 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM in limited numbers 

• Limited staff in building for testing and for work drop-off/pick-up 

• Career Technical Education (CTE) classes in the morning for students  

• Ms. Lindsay will be sending out a schedule next week with more details  
o Please contact Ms. Lindsay or your Career Technical Education teacher for details 

regarding remote learning.  
o CTE classes will go from 9:00 AM until 11:30 AM daily 

• CHRISTMAS BREAK is from December 21, 2020 through January 3, 2021. The building will be closed 
and staff will be enjoying the holidays, and therefore unavailable. We will re-open as usual on 
January 4, 2021.  

  

Thank you,  

  

Jason Windon 

School Director 


